
  CSHS Daily Announcements 

Wednesday, March 15, 2023  

 

Juniors and Seniors! Prom will be held at The Islander Resort on Saturday, May 13. Get your tickets for 
just $60 each now until Spring Break, when prices will go up. Instructions are posted in your Junior and 
Senior Google Classroom, See your Junior and Senior Google Classrooms for prom stipulations. 

Science National Honor Society will meet on March 16th at 2:30 in room 4-211.   

This week is Sandy Hook Promise See Something Say Something week.  Thank you for creating 
inspirational messages to others.  Tomorrow please wear green, don’t be mean in honor of Sandy Hook 
Students and others who have been victims of school violence.  You can include St. Patrick’s day items 
to your outfit.  Everyone plays a part to keeping our school safe.   
 
Remember these steps 
1) Recognize warning signs and threats 
Learn to understand what is a warning sign or threat and where you are likely to find them. 
2) Act immediately; take it seriously 
Understand strategies to take action and overcome the barriers that may exist to being an “up stander” 
rather than a “bystander.” 
3) Say something to a trusted adult 
Learn how to intervene when you see warning signs and threats by telling a trusted adult, and know who 
those trusted adults are that you can go to for help. 

Seniors: If you meet the requirements for the Florida Bright Futures scholarship program, you must fill out 
the Florida Financial Aid Application (FFAA). Please reach out to Ms. Rodriguez if you have any 
questions. 

Seniors…as we approach the end of the year it’s time to start thinking about taking care of your final high 
school obligations.  If you have a Library, textbook or chrome book fine, you should have received a 
notice in your 2nd period homeroom class.  If you have any questions about these or other final 
obligations please see Mrs. Haddad after Spring Break.   

Kayleigh Morris won the gift card after finding a piggy bank for school safety prevention.  Banks keep 
money safe, students and staff keep schools safe.  Thank you for all who took part in the scavenger hunt.   

Students, please be aware that because of an increase of traffic in the morning, please allow yourselves 
enough time to arrive to school on time.   Remember – tardies that are not excused are marked 
unexcused and may result in lunch detentions. 

Attention all freshman, sophomores and juniors.  Please make sure that you join the counselor google 
classroom and follow ALL of the steps to complete your course requests for next year.  The join code is 
on your course request sheets.  Sheets should not be turned in to your 6th period teacher until all steps 
have been completed.  Also, don’t forget to come the Hurricane Showcase tomorrow night starting at 
5PM. 

PBIS Be Statement 
BE SAFE 
BE RESPECTFUL 
BE READY TO LEARN  
BE RESPONSIBLE 
BE EMPOWERED 



Birthday shout outs for March 15th:  
Sydney Eysenbach 
Lexi Schon 
Amanda Tillman 

 


